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   Hi, Troops – There’s a meeting coming up this Saturday, at the cabin – at 5 p.m. The 
second work day of the year starts at 8:00 a.m. I don’t know just what is on the agenda 
for the work day, so I can’t pass anything on about that. ( sorry ). The only thing I can tell 
you is that there’s a possibility of the women’s out house being moved to a new location. 
There’s also talk of planting one / third of the lower field with food plots for attracting 
game. This would be done for the next three years. Other than that, I don’t know what 
else is going to be done - - not sure if the pavilion will be started, or not. We  have a sum 
of $1,430.00 in the pavilion fund, so it’s a possibility.  
 
   Ken Moser walked and talked with a tree specialist, who recommended waiting a few 
more years before taking any more trees down, as the market is at a low point right now. 
 
   Ken Heist, Mark Zaller, and Ken Moser attended a DEC sponsored seminar, and 
learned some things about deer management per the DEC. There is no mandatory limit on 
bucks. 
 
   That, my friends, is the best I can do for you as far as information goes - - I can’t tell 
you what I don’t know, myself. I will, however try to make use of the rest of this sheet of 
paper – if, for no other reason, than to avoid being wasteful.  
 
   That wraps this rag up for this month, Troops - - don’t forget, there’s no meetings in 
July and August, so We’ll send another one in September. Stay well, stay safe, and have a 
great summer. 
                                         Dick Z. 
 
    
 
    
 
  


